

South Fulton Council PTA May 2021 - Newsletter

South Fulton Council





A Message from the President

Greetings South Fulton Council PTA Parents, Teachers, Students and Leaders,

WOW! We made it through another amazing PTA year!

The past year has presented some challenges and caused us to live in unprecedented times, like never before. However, the awesome leaders, parents, teachers and students of South Fulton Council PTA have demonstrated once again how resilient and dedicated we ALL are to the advocacy of our scholars!

It is with warm and sincere humility and gratitude that I say "THANK YOU!" Without you and your dedication to the mission and goals of the South Fulton Council PTA, we could not have done this work. It has been my greatest pleasure to work with such a wonderful team of awesome leaders who embody and represent the very essence of advocating for ALL of the children of South Fulton County.

As we bring this PTA year to a close, I want to congratulate our local units on an outstanding job of remaining in good standing, participating in Reflections, earning various awards and grants through your submission of your work and truly representing "Every Child. One Voice". A very special CONGRATULATIONS to our scholarship recipients on this prestigious achievement.

South Fulton Council PTA has made tremendous progress over the years and the course of work for our Council continues in a direction of growth, development and success for ALL of our local units and their members. In PTA, we have an opportunity to acquire skills which can be utilized in our professional career as well as our personal lives.

I want to give a hearty "WELCOME ABOARD" to our newly elected officers for the 2021-2023 year and congratulate you for taking the necessary steps of enriching the lives of children, parents and teachers in South Fulton County. You have embarked upon a journey that will give you endless possibilities towards creating pathways for our local PTA's to be successful.

- □ Kim Hartwell President
- □ Mya Washington 1st Vice President
- □ Ensa Womack 2nd Vice President
- □ Dione Mickens Secretary
- ☐ Yvonne Murray Treasurer
- □ Everlon Buxton Hospitality

Marilyn Turner Simpson - Communication Annie Gist — Advisor/Co-Reflections Dr. Jennifer Howard - Reflections

Frederick Lynch - Legislative

Juana Hartsfield Brazier - Membership

Anita Davis - Parliamentary

As your President, I am confident that your leadership skills will continue to develop as a contributing member of South Fulton Council PTA, so that we can continue to work and grow as a team.

Again, thank you for not only being a group of volunteers who shared my same visions, goals and aspirations for South Fulton Council PTA, but thank you for being my family and helping me to be successful as a leader!

IlmSincerely yours,

Glenda Shivers - President

Congratulations to the New South Fulton Council Officers for 2021 - 2023:



Kimberly Hartwell - President
Mya Washington - 1st VP
Ensa Womack - 2nd VP
Dione Mickens - Secretary
Yvonne Murray -Treasurer
Committee Chairs:
Everlon Buxton - Hospitality
Marilyn Simpson - Communication
Anita Davis - Parliamentary
Dr. Jennifer Howard - Reflections
Annie Gist - Advisor/Co-Reflections
Frederick Lynch - Legislative
Juana Hartfield-Brazier - Membership

Thank you

Special Thanks

Ms. Jena Sybille Curator of FCBOE Teaching Museums North/South

Thank You

Business Partners Kreative Kidz Mr. James Rainer, Director Ms. Jane Danko-Rainer

Winners of the 2020 – 2021 Annie Gist SFC PTA Scholarship

Shannon Willis – Langston Hughes High School







Aniyah Sparks – Westlake High School







Taylor Terez Castleberry - TriCities High School







SCHOLARSHIP DONATIONS 2020-2021

Special Thanks to the Local Units That Contribute to the South Fulton Council PTA Scholarship 2020 – 2021



*Wolf Creek ES

*Langston Hughes HS

*Camp Creek MS

*Westlake HS

*Woodland MS

*Love T Nolan ES

*Asa Hillard ES

*Sandtown MS

*Tri-Cities HS



HIGHEST MEMBERSHIP AWARDS

*Westlake High School
*Sandtown Middle School
*Love T Nolan ES

HIGHEST %MEMBERSHIP INCREASE

*Westlake High School
*Renaissance Elementary School

EARLY BIRD AWARD

Westlake High School

"GOOD STANDING" - MAY 2021



*Evoline C West ES PTA

*Campbell ES PTA

*Renaissance ES PTA

*Wolf Creek ES PTA

*Love T Nolan ES PTA

*Sandtown MS PTSA

*Woodland MS PTSA

*Westlake HS PTSA

*Tri-Cities HS PTSA

*Langston Hughes HS PTSA

*Mary M Bethune Elementary

School

*Camp Creek MS PTSA



A tremendous thank-you to outgoing South Fulton Council PTA President Glenda Shivers. Glenda has an integral part of the SFC Board for several years in a variety of roles. Her capabilities as a trainer are extraordinary. Prior to her SFC Board leadership, she was a local unit leader at the high school level. Her vision to grow PTA came to fruition as she chartered several new local units throughout South Fulton during her tenure. Her love of PTA and our community shines through everything she does. Fortunately, we are not saying goodbye to Glenda. She will continue actively support SFC and our schools.